
 

 

Announcements 

Monday, April 27, 2015 

 

The annual Blood Drive will be held on Friday May 1st at Cary High School from 7:30 am 

to 1:00 pm. Please see Coach Hall in 3150 to sign up during lunch to donate. You must be 

17 years old or 16 with signed permission slip. Please bring a picture ID on the day of the 

blood drive.  

 

Cary High Summer School applications are now available in Student Services. Please pick 

up a form if you are interested in recovering a class this summer. Summer School is July 9-

Aug. 7. 

 

All Rising 10th, 11th and 12th grade Players & Parents (MANDATORY):  On May 5th at 

7pm in the Main Gym, the Football Program will hold an informational meeting regarding 

Spring Football, Summer Workouts, Team Camp, Recruiting, and August Pre-Season 

Practices.  Please plan to attend this important meeting. 

 

Attention Seniors and Juniors! If you plan to take a guest to Cary High School’s Prom, 

please see Mrs. Johnson in the Main Office or Mrs. Young in room 1015 for a Prom Guest 

Application form. Return completed forms to the Main Office or to Mrs. Young by Thurs-

day, May 7
th

. The guest’s name must be on the list of approved guest’s given to Mrs. Young 

prior to ticket sales. 

 

There will be review sessions for AP Psychology beginning today at 2:45 in room 401. Also 

check the AP Psych blackboard site under class documents for a plethora of AP review ma-

terials. 

 

MR. PARR'S AFTER SCHOOL STUDY SESSIONS FOR THE AP GOVERNMENT EX-

AM ARE HELD EACH DAY STARTING AT 2:30. 

 

The Raleigh Jaycees is offering $1000 scholarships in both 4-yr and 2-yr college categories. 

If you are a Senior with at least a 3.0 GPA, have leadership experience and community ser-

vice hours, please stop by Student Services for an application. 

 

Attention all JROTC cadets, anyone interested in participating in Basic Leader Training in 

Pisgah National Forest during the summer must attend a meeting in the JROTC classroom 

on today during Smart Lunch A. 

 

ATTENTION JUNIORS & SENIORS: A representative from Wake Tech Community Col-

lege will be here on Tuesday, May 19th during SMART lunch in Student Services 

to conduct a session on careers and tips for interviews. The representative will also answer 

questions about the application process and college transfer programs at Wake Tech. 

Please plan to attend if you have applied to Wake Tech or considering Wake Tech. 

 

 

 



 

 

NEW: 

 

Come to Harry Potter club today, after school, in room 1016, for a round of wizard-themed 

games.  Bring a snack and a friend." 

 

Each year the Cary High Junior Bank Board awards two $1000 scholarships to graduating 

Seniors who intend to pursue a degree in Banking, Economics, Finance, Business or a re-

lated field of study at an accredited 4-year college or university.  Applications may be 

picked up in Room 411. All completed applications must be returned to Mr. Emory in 

Room 411 no later than May 11, 2015. 

 

Any student interested in playing in the Cary FUTSAL League needs to stop by room 2128 

at lunch and pick up the required paperwork. All paperwork needs to be returned by Fri-

day at lunch in order to be placed on a team. NO EXCEPTIONS!!! Games begin Wednes-

day, May 6 after school.  

 

Any girls interested in playing basketball next season for the Lady Imps, there will be a 

mandatory interest meeting this Wednesday during "A" lunch in Coach Daly's room 

#2208.  We will share our plans for summer workouts as well as team camp.  Please spread 

the word! 
 

Fall AP Environmental Science Students.  Practice test sessions are today and Wednesday 

during SMART Lunch. Please come immediately. 

 

Anyone interested in ordering a prom t-shirt needs to stop by room 1015 and see Mrs. 

Young today!  Shirts are $15 and will be pre-ordered.  Orders will be accepted with money; 

shirts will come in early next week.  

 

Attention Fellowship of Christian Athletes:  our next meeting will be this Friday in the gym 

lobby.  Bring your own lunch and enjoy several games of ping pong afterwards! 

COMING SOON: The “IMP my Style” store! We’ll be selling bow ties, key fobs and infini-

ty scarves. The store will open Friday, May 1
st
 in Mrs. Allen’s room, 2106 during 

lunch.  Listen for our Grand Opening Announcement! 

  

 


